Minutes of the November 11, 2006 Colorado QRP Club meeting

 

Location:  Offices of Milestone Technologies – Aurora, Colorado

 

Meeting started at 10:05 am with a President’s greeting from Pete Inskeep NO2D...    

 

Roll Call – Sign up sheet was sent around requesting Name, Call CQC Number and QRP Rig type owned.  16 persons in attendance.

Introductions were made with each attendee responding “How I found QRP and what is my favorite QRP rig”

.Secretary’s report was given by Vince Kumagai.

Reading of the Meeting Minutes from September 9, 2006.  Move to accept meeting minutes as read Moved and Second – Call for Vote: vote passed unanimously.

Treasurer’s report was given by Roger Wendell WB0JNR... 

The Club is solvent with all bills paid.  $2346.17 in checking account and $714.00 in Pay Pal Account – Total $3060.35

Old Business – 
 
Vince Kumagai, KI0RB, is in the process of Sponsoring the ARRL November Sweepstake Single Operator QRP – Rocky Mountain Division plaques for both CW and Phone contests.  The club has been contacted and information is forthcoming.
New Business –
 

Larry Agabegov, N2WW, Made a motion for the Colorado QRP Club to take under consideration a Life Member membership.  A brief discussion ensued with a motion by Marshall Emm, N1FN, to gather more information and that the CQC Executives undertake a definition of requirements for the Life Member Membership.  -  Motion was seconded by Jim Pope, KG0PP, a call for vote was taken.  Motion passed – vote unanimous.

Marshall Emm, N1FN, made a motion that the Colorado QRP Club should consider the purchase of a PC projector for the club to facilitate presentations at club meetings.  Al Dawkins, K0FRP, volunteered to undertake the shopping for the projector and report back to the club.  A vote was taken and limit of $800 was authorized for the projector purchase price.

Vince Kumaga, KI0RB, Low Down, Editor made a request to the meeting for any video clips of club events, QRP related items, or Ham items.  Vince would like to have some short clips to add to the Low Down as embedded video to the publication.

Business meeting adjourned.

“Show and Tell”

Al Dawkins - Al brought in his nearly completed FCC-2 project.  The FCC-2 is a digital synthesizer VFO kit using surface mount devices.  Al’s project is to install an Fcc-2 kit into a custom enclosure and the design a driver amplifier stage to create a complete QRP transmitter.  For further information:

http://www.cqc.org/gallery/norcal_fcc2/index.htm

 

Gabe Sellers, W2ZGB, brought in Analog Device QRP radio kit he’s working on.   --Well with Gabe it could end up a rare “unbuilt” collectable kit.

Jim Pope, KG0PP, brought a variety of rare and hard-to-find Tejas RF Technology QRP rigs including a rare Backpacker II from the 1970’s.  

